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“Help Put Our Lakes on a Low-Salt Diet this Winter!”  

Webinar Offered by NH LAKES and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services 

 

Concord, N.H., October 20, 2021 – Join NH LAKES and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services on 

Wednesday, November 3, at 7:00 p.m., for the webinar “Help Put Our Lakes on a Low-Salt Diet this Winter!”  

 

Winter is approaching and that means it’s time to start planning for snow and ice removal. Tune in to this session and find 

out why road salt is a problem for our lakes and what you can do to help put our lakes on a low salt diet this coming 

winter! This session will be presented by Dave Neils, Chief Aquatic Biologist with the New Hampshire Department of 

Environmental Services, and Chris Avery, Drinking Water Program Supervisor (and former Green SnowPro Program 

Coordinator) with the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services. 

 

Hundreds of participants have tuned in to the “Explore Lakes with NH LAKES” webinar series and the feedback has been 

overwhelmingly positive! “Excellent access to highest-quality information from highest-quality experts!” 

 

These webinars are sponsored by Grappone Automotive Group. They are FREE, but pre-registration is required, and 

space is limited. Visit nhlakes.org/explore-lakes-webinars to learn more and sign up! 

 

Established in 1992, the mission of NH LAKES, a statewide, publicly-supported nonprofit organization, is to ensure that 

New Hampshire’s 1,000 lakes are clean and healthy, now and in the future. To achieve its mission, NH LAKES works 

with partners, promotes clean water policies and responsible use, and inspires the public to care for our lakes. For more 

information, visit nhlakes.org, email info@nhlakes.org, or call 603.226.0299 

 

### 

 

Photo 1: “Help Put Our Lakes on a Low-Salt Diet this Winter” Webinar  

 


